
 

May 1, 2025 
 
 
The Honorable Mike Simpson     The Honorable Chellie Pingree 
Chair        Ranking Member 
Subcommittee on Interior, Environment, and   Subcommittee on Interior, Environment, and 
Related Agencies      Related Agencies 
Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 
2007 Rayburn House Office Building   1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 
 
 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Paulding County Cadillac Wastewater Reroute Project in Fiscal Year 2026. The 
entity to receive funding for this project is Paulding County Board of Commissioners, located at 240 
Constitution Blvd., Dallas, GA 30132. The funding would be used for rerouting approximately 40% of Paulding 
County’s sanitary sewer flow away from key commercial and community areas to reduce the risk of hazardous 
material exposure to the public and environment. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it 
protects public health by reducing the risk of sewer spills in populated areas, safeguards the environment from 
potential contamination, and will improve infrastructure efficiency. 
 
The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Title VI of the Clean 
Water Act, 33 U.S.C 1381 et seq. 
 
I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate family. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Rep. Marjorie Taylor Greene 
Member of Congress (GA-14) 
 


